As everyone is well aware of the seriousness of COVID-19, The Petersburg EMS
Department would like to reach out to all citizens and assure you that it is our priority to
take preventive measures that pledge our community’s health. We would like to let
everyone know that the EMS Department is here for the you. We are screening
employees befare and after every shift. In hopes to prevent this virus from spreading,
we would like to ask everyone to use this self-screening tool. If you answer yes to ANY
of the following questions, please call your Doctor and stay home.

Do you have any of the following symptoms:

A fever of 100.4 or greater? Yes or No
New cough? Yes or No
New shortness of breath/breathing difficulties? Yes or No
Symptoms such as muscle aches, fatigue,

headache, sore throat, or diarrhea? Yes or No

Have you been around anyone who has been sick with
cough and/or fever, and has traveled out of the country
within the last 14 days? Yes or No

Have you been around anyone in the last 14 days that is a
Confirmed case of COVID-197 Yes or No

Please listen to and follow the directions of our STATE AND LOCAL AUTHORITIES. If you
feel sick, stay home. Do not go to work. Contact your medical provider. If someone in
your household has tested positive for COVI D-19, keep the entire household at home. If
you are an older person, stay home and away from other people. If you have serious
underlying health conditions that could put you at increased risk, stay home. It is our
civic duty as citizens of our community to follow the instructions provided by our
healthcare experts and our government, and ensure we go above and beyond to keep
us healthy by working together.

Tremdon Carter,
EDAS Director




